
   

 

Part I 
Main author: Chris Barnes 
Executive Member: Councillor S.Boulton 

 
WELWYN HATFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL  
DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE – 20 OCTOBER 2022 
REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR (PLACE)  
 
PLANNING UPDATE – FUTURE PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
 
1          Introduction 
 
1.1      This report is for the Development Management Committee to provide a summary of 

applications that might be presented to Committee over the coming months.  If the call-in 
or application is withdrawn, the item will not be presented. 
 

1.2      The applications should not be debated as part of this agenda, however any Councillor 
wishing to raise specific points about the proposal – such as a need for planning 
obligations or issue(s) that might not readily be apparent from the proposal or any other 
matter, may do so and the case officer will consider, where they are planning 
considerations, these matters raised as part of the future Committee report. 

 
1.3      Appendix 1 comprises all applications that have been called-in or objected to by Town or 

Parish Councils.  Appendix 2 comprises those that are a departure from the Local Plan, 
Officers consider should be determined by Development Management Committee, the 
applicant is the Borough Council or it has an interest in the land and an objection has 
been received. 
 

2          Recommendation 
 
2.1      That members note this report. 
 

 
Name of author             Chris Barnes 
Title                               Executive Director (Place) 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   


